
LADIES THURSDAY MORNING LEAGUE 
 

 
 

The Thursday morning Ladies League has come to an end for another season.  
On the last official day, we had a playoff between the top six bowlers. 
Congratulations to Julie Dickson (Skip), Nancie Sorenson (Vice), and Judy 
Favell (Lead), well done everyone. 
Their opponents Cathy Robertson (Skip), Brenda Thomson (Vice), and Sue 
Thorn (Lead), gave them a great game. 

This is a great league, fun for all skill levels, with opportunities to polish your 
newly minted skills and socialize with the other players. It is open to all our 
members, and we really encourage our new members to join us on Thursday 
mornings. See you next year! 
 

 


